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Perris Community:

On behalf of the Perris City Council, I am heartbroken by the horrific crimes that have taken place today 
in our hometown of Perris. I have been in touch with local law enforcement officials and will continue to 
monitor developments. Our deepest sympathies lie with the families of the victims of these horrible 
crimes over the past week in Perris and we are committed to seeing those responsible for these horrific 
acts brought to justice.

The investigations are ongoing and in the preliminary stages and specifics are still being detailed by law 
enforcement. Please use caution with the spread of misinformation and report information about these 
crimes to the Riverside Sheriff’s Office. We are confident our Sheriff’s office will handle this situation in 
a swift and professional manner and see the individuals who committed these crimes held responsible for 
their actions.

Very truly yours,

Michael M. Vargas
MAYOR


